
HB 122 -- THE PRACTICE OF DENTISTRY (Veit)

COMMITTEE OF ORIGIN: Standing Committee on Corrections and Public
Institutions

Currently, a corporation cannot practice dentistry unless the
corporation is a nonprofit corporation or a professional
corporation. Exemptions exist for hospital nonprofit corporations
that provide dental services at facilities owned by a city, county,
or other political subdivision of the State. This bill exempts
entities contracted with the State to provide care in correctional
centers.

This bill is similar to HB 2280 and SB 1287 (2024).


